
October 14 2022 

Dear Health Care Partners,  
 
As announced yesterday by the Government of Ontario All Ontarians Aged 12+ Eligible for Bivalent 
Booster | Ontario Newsroom the bivalent Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine will be available for use on October 
17, 2022.  
 
Action: Providers wishing to order the Bivalent Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine will be able place orders starting 
today for delivery the week of October 24, 2022.   

 Recall that orders must be placed by Thursdays at 5PM for delivery the following week. If you 
place your order by 5 PM on Thursday October 20, you will receive it on your regularly 
scheduled delivery day the following week, the week of October 24, 2022. 

 
Note: The Bivalent Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine Storage and Handling Guidance Document will be shared 
with you on October 17, 2022 at the official launch of the Bivalent Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
COVID-19 Vaccination Allocation & Distribution Team 

COVIDVaccineOrder@toronto.ca  

 

For all other program inquiries, contact Toronto 

Public Health at: 

 COVIDVaccineOrder@toronto.ca  

 

If you have a placed an order, please Contact 

Accuristix for questions about your order and 

deliveries at: 

 csrtorontopublichealth@accuristix.com   

 1-866-712-7250 
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